
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

A new school for the École des Quatre-Vents! 
 
St-Isidore, Friday, November 1, 2019 - The Conseil scolaire du Nord-Ouest (CSNO) is             
very pleased that an infrastructure project for the replacement of École des            
Quatre-Vents in Peace River was announced by the ministries of Education and            
Infrastructure. 
 
The construction of a new school will finally solve the many infrastructure needs at              
École des Quatre-Vents, especially with regard to accessibility issues, access to a            
quality gymnasium, equivalent high school programming and many others. 
 
This announcement comes after many years of advocacy on the part of the School              
Board and the community of École des Quatre-Vents. The CSNO thanks and            
congratulates the parents and students for their support and perseverance in           
obtaining this project. 
 
The CSNO looks forward to the details regarding École des Quatre-Vents           
replacement project and thanks the Ministries of Education and Infrastructure for           
recognizing the critical needs of the community. 

 
 
 

- 30 – 
 
 

Pour plus d’information : Brigitte Kropielnicki 
Directrice générale 
 
Conseil scolaire du Nord-Ouest N°1 
780-624-8855 ou sans frais 
1-866-624-8855 
brigittekropielnicki​@csno.ab.ca / ​www.csno.ab.ca 
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